
 

 

Jan 18, 2012 

Exchange Notice 
 
Derivatives – IT Information 03/12 

Changes to Existing Genium INET Reports – Update 
 

 

NASDAQ OMX will offer our Financial Derivatives customers the possibility to trade and clear 

commodity products starting on March 5, 2012. 

  
Due to the added product offering, there will be changes to existing reports in production. The changes 

will be implemented on February 20, 2012 and will affect all members regardless if they choose to trade 

commodities or not. 

 
The new and changed reports will be available in test system 1 on January 24, 2012.  

 
See the NASDAQ OMX Member Web at this link for details: 
http://nordic.nasdaqomxtrader.com/memberextranet/genium_inet/connectivity_and_protocols/ 
  
On that page, the upcoming changes can be found under the “Common documents for Genium INET 

Nordic” section. 
  
 

 

For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact Joakim Norbäck or Isabel Stål, 

telephone +46 8 405 68 80, or derivatives@nasdaqomx.com. 
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